
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
1ST MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED
8TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

WC 15TH MAY – MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK
Activities throughout the week

18TH MAY – OUTDOOR DAY – FOREST SCHOOL DAY 
please wear appropriate clothing for the weather this day

19TH MAY – NATIONAL BEE DAY
Wear yellow and black and learn about different types of bees

MONDAY 29TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED
WC 29TH MAY – MAY HALF TERM

MONDAY 5TH JUNE – CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY DAY
Activities to be carried out throughout the day

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – FATHERS DAY BAKE SALE

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Across the nursery we have been joining in with a variety of activities linking to ‘Earth day’. We have 
celebrated this by a sponsored ‘Restore the earth’ walk around our local community. We filled over 4 bags of 
litter and had lots of lovely compliments from our locals! We raised over £500.00 for our charity and we can’t 
thank you all enough for your contributions. The children have learnt about how recycling has a positive effect 
on our world, animals and habitats, created natural crowns using twigs, leaves and flowers and joined in with 
lots of planting activities. The older children have created a recycling station in their room where they can 
bring items in from home and locate which recycle bin it belongs to, they will then reuse the items in their junk 
modelling creations throughout the week.
All rooms have joined in with celebrating Eid where we dressed up in party clothes, had a food tasting 
afternoon with samosa’s and spring rolls and had our Henna done. We enjoyed dancing to bollywood music 
and decorating biscuits and cakes with moon and star decorations.
Alongside this we have also been celebrating Easter throughout April month where we decorated boiled 
eggs, held a chocolate tombola, baking and craft activities and created an outdoor planting pallet.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Across the nursery we will be continuing to focus on our understanding of the world and environment.

THANK YOU…
To Dylan’s mum for coming in to carry out an emotions drama class with our preschool children through the 
holidays!
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